
Allen, Meredith 

5/5/2014 5:34:17 PM
'Fugere, Raymond G.' (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Substation Security

Ray,

Thanks for sending. Looks good. Would you please call me when you get a chance to discuss 
the Q&A on Metcalf? Our team will have concerns with that part of the agenda given the 
confidentiality issues and would be helpful to get your thoughts on the screening.

Meredith

From: Fugere, Raymond G. [mailto:raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 11:40 AM
To: Alien, Meredith; John.Minnicucci@sce.com; Laura.Genao@sce.com; Biattner, William 
Cc: Brinkman, Benjamin 
Subject: Substation Security

All:
Attached is the proposed agenda for the substation security event. I have incorporated the 
comments from PG&E and SCE, as well as from Liza. The major changes are:

Removal of Cyber Security

Adding a Q&A on Metcalf

Changing the second day meetings to High Level Overview, to easy concerns of 
confidentiality between utilities.

J Removal of SB699

Changed Public Available Data to Data and Concerns, to also discuss data given 
to CPUC, and public records request.
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Also, only the first day will appear on the Commission’s daily calendar, not the second day. 
Please let Ben and I know of any concerns you have with the schedule.

Ray

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E

Program & Project Supervisor

Safety and Enforcement Division

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 576-7015

“It is easy to lie with statistics, but it is hard to tell the truth without them. ”
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